
Week commencing 20th April 2020 – Year 4 Home Learning 

Literacy Maths Topic PE Other 

Reading 
Reading for pleasure 
for 15 minutes at 
least 5x per week. 
 
Reading Task 1: 
Comprehension - 
Tom’s Exciting 
Morning. 
 
Reading Task 2: 
Prediction - 
work through the 
cards predicting the 
answers. Can you 
refer to the text to 
justify your 
responses? 
 
Reading Task 3: 
Match the poetry. If 
you find this hard, 
you could look up 
each type of poetry 
in a dictionary on the 
internet. 
 
Writing 
LO – To learn how to 
write an effective 
interview. 
Read the Jacqueline 
Wilson interview and 
the guide to writing 
interviews. 
Who would you like 
to interview? A 
relative, someone 
famous, your 
teacher? 
Write a set of open 
questions which 
could be used in an 
interview. 
 
Short Writing Tasks 
Use the PowerPoint 
to select a mini 
writing task. 
 
Spelling 
Recap on 
homophones by 

Hit the Button: 
https://www.topmar
ks.co.uk/maths-
games/hit-the-
button (Great for 
number bonds & 
times tables) 
  
Practice times tables 
https://www.timesta
bles.co.uk/multiplica
tion-tables-check/ 
 
Summer Term - 
week 1 of White 
Rose Maths Home 
Learning – Year 4 

https://whiterose
maths.com/homel
earning/year-4/ 
Children can use the 
teaching videos to 
help them answer 
the question pack 
that accompanies 
the learning 
objective. Answers 
can be found too so 
the children can 
check their learning. 
 
 
Other 
10.00am - Maths 
with Carol 
Vorderman 
www.themathsfacto
r.com  
  
 

The Good, the Bad 
and the Ugly 
Art 
LO: To learn how to 
master the 
technique of 
drawing. 
 
Before Easter, we 
learnt about the 
work of Elizabeth Fry 
who appeared on 
the old £5 banknote. 
 
Use the PowerPoint 
to look at different 
drawing techniques 
(stippling, hatching, 
cross-hatching, back 
and forth stroke and 
scumbling). Then 
look at examples of 
different banknotes. 
 
The task: Design a 
new banknote, 
which depicts a 
famous woman who 
has done something 
good (Mother 
Theresa, J.K. 
Rowling, Queen 
Elizabeth I, 
Pocahontas,  
Florence Nightingale 
etc.) 
 
You must try to 
master some of the 
drawing techniques 
shown on the 
PowerPoint. 
 
Extension: research 
the famous person 
you have chosen. 
 
ICT – online safety 
Parent and child task 

 

Two 15-minute tasks 
you can complete 
with your parents 

9.00am - PE with Joe 
Wicks  
https://www.youtub
e.com/user/thebody
coach1/videos  
These videos will 
appear on his 
Youtube channel and 
be available to watch 
back any time or 
day. 
  
1.30pm - Dance with 
Darcey Bussell 
https://www.facebo
ok.com/diversedanc
eoswestry/  (This will 
be on Facebook Live) 
  
GoNoodle - great for 
fun PE exercises, 
breathing 
techniques, 
mindfulness etc. 
https://app.gonoodl
e.com/ 
 
  
 

Mindful Ideas 
Listen to some music 
and see what 
instruments you can 
hear. 
 
Explore smell by 
cooking a meal 
together while 
noticing each smell 
present. 
 
If you are able to get 
outside, explore 
shapes in the sky by 
laying down on the 
grass and choosing 
different objects to 
search for in the 
clouds. 
 
Music 
1.00pm - Music with 
Myleene Klass 
https://www.youtub
e.com/channel/UCQ
h2wgJ5tOrixYBn6jFX
sXQ  
These videos will 
appear on her 
Youtube channel and 
be available to watch 
back any time or 
day. 
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using the video on 
BBC Teach Class 
Clips. 
https://www.bbc.co.
uk/teach/class-clips-
video/english-ks2-
wonderful-words-
homophones/z732t3
9 
Task 1: there, their 
or they’re 
Task 2: complete the 
sentences selecting 
the correct 
homophone. 
Task 3: find the 
alternative 
homophone. 
Please see the 
Summer 1 spelling 
overview for this half 
term. 
 
Other 
11.00am - English 
with David Walliams 
https://www.worldo
fdavidwalliams.com/
elevenses/  

about how to stay 
safe online which 
use the 
‘Thinkuknow’ 
resources. 
https://www.thinkuk
now.co.uk/globalass
ets/thinkuknow/doc
uments/thinkuknow/
parents/pdf/thinkuk
now-8-10s-home-
activity-sheet-1.pdf 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

W/C 20.4.2020 - Year 4 - Home Learning 

This week in English we will cover a range of skills including spelling, writing and reading. In 

maths we would like you to focus on decimals using the White Rose lessons and resources 

from Summer Term - week 1.  In topic, we have been learning all about Elizabeth Fry in ‘The 

Good, the Bad and the Ugly’. 

 

How you structure your week at home is of course entirely up to you (parents). We 

appreciate that it is challenging to work from home with children and try to home school 

them at the same time, so please use your discretion as to when to deliver these activities.  

  

Please do not feel you have to print sheets off if there isn’t the need too. Use the worksheet 

on the screen for children to point/refer too. We have included a chart briefly explaining all 

the activities in the pack. These will provide further detail and instruction. 

 

We all hope you are as happy as can be and are learning to enjoy your time at home. We 

miss you all and look forward to when we can all be together again.   
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Top Tip 

If you have an iPad (or other tablet) to use at home, then you can take a photo of a page 

and use ‘Markup’ or you can simply mark up the entire document itself. Remember to save 

your work, so you know where you got to.  

  

On android, this will look slightly different, but annotating pictures works in a similar way.  

  

Alternatively, you can print the document or write on a lined, squared or blank sheet of 

paper while viewing the sheet on a device/screen. 

  

Link that explains Markup: https://support.apple.com/en-gb/HT206885 

 

Showbie 

These activities and resources will also be on Showbie for you to access. If you are finding it 

hard to logon, you can ‘sign up for free’ again and will just need to think of a new username 

and passcode. (Write this down so you don’t forget it including any capitals and lowercase 

letters). You don’t need to add an email. 

4F’s class code is AY5B9 

 

https://support.apple.com/en-gb/HT206885

